
From: Danielle Dowling 

<ddowling104@gmail.com

> 

Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 

1:40 PM 

To: Scott Weeks 

Subject: Proposed Cell Tower 

Attachments: Cell Tower.pdf 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

 

Good Afternoon! 

 

I received the attached notification for a proposed cell tower that will be put right on my 

property line. Can you please let me know how I go about disputing this proposal? Or, what 

my options are to make every attempt in preventing a cell tower in this location? 

 

Thank you! 

 

Danielle Dowling 











